
 
 

                                                                      
 
 

Mike Shenstone, Sue Rossiter and Bryan Slater invite you to join them on   
Wednesday 6 July 2005      

from 4.30 p.m. – 6.00 p.m. at Easton College to celebrate their time at Norfolk County Council and to say
goodbye to you all. 

 
Do come along for a drink and a bite to eat.  It will be very informal, with no boring speeches. 

Please use the slip below to let us know if you can come – if you can let us know in advance we will know how many to cater for. 
Please note – there will also be a “leaving do” at County Hall on 20 July at 4.30 p.m. in the Cranworth Room.  This is for mainly County Hall

staff but if you cannot make the 6 July we would love to see you on the 20th. 

                                                                                                       
  
I will attend the leaving do on 6th July 
I will attend the leaving do on 20 July 
I will not attend on either date 
 
Name: ………………………………………….        School:  ……………………………………………….. 
                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

                                                                                                 
 
                                                                                                

Please return by 30 June  to Jeannette Nicholls, 
Room 14A, County Hall or email 
jeannette.nicholls@norfolk.gov.uk 


